
 

 

Dear Parents/guardians,  

 

Welcome to a new school year at LES!  I am so excited to get to know your student.  My 

name is Leigh Floyd, and I have been in education for the past twelve years. This is my fourth 

year teaching 4th grade.  For the past three years I have been at Monroe Elementary, but I am so 

excited to be at the brand new LES!  I actually did my student teaching at the old school.  I have 

an English degree from Appalachian State University, and received my Master’s degree in Early 

Childhood Education from Piedmont College. 

I am not only a teacher, but a parent.  I have sent two children to fourth grade, (and 

beyond) so I know how you feel.  My daughter Jessica graduated from Georgia College in May, 

and got married in June.  She and her husband Jordan live in McAllen, TX.  My son, Evan will 

soon begin his sophomore year at The University of Mt. Olive in North Carolina.  My husband 

and I have been married for 24 years.  We have lived in Grayson for over 20 years. 

I absolutely love teaching 4th grade!  It is my favorite grade by far. We will be very busy, 

and work very hard—all while having some fun!  I will keep you updated through email blasts 

and my website. There is a link to that on the LES homepage. 

Please know that if you ever have any questions or concerns you can email me at 

susan.floyd@walton.k12.ga.us, or call the school at 770-466-4834 and leave a message.  I will do 

my best to call you back within 24 hours.  

Finally, I want you to know that teaching is more than a job to me, it is my passion.  I 

believe every child that walks through my door has individual strengths and gifts that need to be 

discovered, uncovered and expanded upon.  My goals for every student are academic growth, 

confidence in their ability, and an understanding of self-worth. Thanks for sharing them with me!  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Leigh Floyd 


